From:

To: Licensing

Subject: Rose and Crown Public House
Date: 16 June 2020 17:33:56

Dear Kirklees Licencing,

I spoke to someone this morning regarding the review of the licence of the public house-
Rose and Crown, Cop Hill Side, Slaithwaite.

I am a local resident, Iiving_ and | have seen an email circulated by some
of the local community today asking for support to prevent the above licence being
reviewed. This made me feel | need to provide information to support the licence being
reviewed as myself and my partner witnessed the owners of the Rose and Crown breaking
government guidelines and rules during lockdown/Covid pandemic.

Myself and my partner have noted that the pub was open on several occasions throughout
the Covid pandemic lockdown- regularly there would be small groups sat around the
picnic benches on the grass area drinking. On one occasion 29th May there were approx 60
people outside on both the patio terrace area and grass drinking, clearly not sticking to any

social distancing. While | apprecialte the Rose and Crown has advertised take away
alcohol throughout- this was clearly not a take away service with any regard for social

distancing or offering time slots to collect and take away goods.

| am aﬁ who has been on the front line throughout this pandemic and
find it very upsetting and frustrating that some people have no regard for the regulations
the govenment has set out to protect the public.

While I am aware this is a local buisness for the community, | am very disapointed in the
way the Rose and Crown has conducted buisness throughout this and support the licence
been reviewed.

I would appreciate if my details remain annomynous as we are residents but happy to
provide any more information should you require it.

Thank you
Kind Regards





